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Bear Creek Fire Service Area 

TO: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Richard Brackin, Chief of Emergency Services, Bear Creek Fire Service Area 

April 1, 2025

RE: Authorization to Purchase a Replacement of Ambulance, Under the Houston 
Galveston Area Council (HGAC) Cooperative Contract AM10-23. 

DESCRIPTION 
Bear Creek Fire Service Area has a need to replace the Service Area’s 2002 Ford Ambulance and 
associated equipment.  It is our preference to replace the ambulance with a purchase from Braun 
Northwest for a NorthStar model. The Bear Creek Fire Service Area has received a proposal from 
Braun Northwest, utilizing the established HGAC pricing structure under contract AM01-23. Braun 
Northwest has provided a quotation for the sum of $282,198.00. 

 The Bear Creek Fire Service Area intends to utilize appropriated funds from Capital Project, 
23422 FY23 Ambulance, $250,000, as well as grant funds from Code Blue Phase 22, $45,000. 

Your approval is hereby requested.  Funding for this project is in account number 
442.51210.23422.48514. 

_______________________________________           _____________________________________ 
Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor   Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct   _____442.51210.23422.48514_____ 

Amount:  _____$282,198.00_____________ 

By:  __________  Date:  ___________ 

Docusign Envelope ID: D3975510-6C1E-4CD5-8EF1-32699DBF7AD0

NOTES: NA
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